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Miranda Kawcak 

29515 RCR 27 

Oak Creek, CO 80497 

 
3 April 2020 

 
Re:  Seneca IIW Mine (Permit No:  C1992-057) 

 Review of 2019 Q4 Quarter and Annual Pond Inspections 
  
 
 

Dear Ms. Kawcak: 

 
Thank you for your prompt submittal of Seneca IIW quarterly pond inspections.  The Colorado Division of 

Reclamation, Mining and Safety (The Division) has reviewed the above referenced report detailing capacity data 

and inspection observations received by the Division on 22 January 2020.  Sediment pond inspections were 

conducted by Peabody Energy on the 23 October 2019. 

 
This report is in compliance with the applicable sections of Rules 4.05.9.  It appears that Pond #008 has been bond 

released.  Ponds inspected comprised: 

 

Pond 5, Pond 9; and Pond 15 either held a small amount of water or were dry; Pond 6 was discharging at 74.3 gpm;, 

Pond 16 was discharging at 84.4 gpm, Pond 17 was discharging at 3.7 gpm.  Stock tanks,  T-2, T-3¸ T-24, and T-25  

were dry;  T-5, T-18, T-20, T-22, T-26; and T-27 held water. 

 

No maintenance items were noted during the inspection.  The Division has no concerns at this time. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Robin Reilley, M.S.  GISP 
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